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A P P L I C A T I O N  L E T T E R

S U S A N  S M I T H

Susan Smith is a 1986 Graduate of
HMSHS and she is now an ESE
Teacher/School Assessment
Coordinator at her Alma Mater.
Susan lettered in cheer and track,
she was Miss Hilliard 1985, Miss
Nassau County 1985, and Miss
Northeast Fair Queen 1985. She was
involved in the Beta Club and
served as Senior Class Vice-
President. Susan earned her
Bachelors Degree in Business in
2012 and became an ESE teacher at
HMSHS in 2014. She then went on
to further her education by earning
her Masters Degree in Educational
Leadership in 2021. Susan has been
married for 34 years to her high
school sweetheart, who also
graduated from HMSHS in 1984, and
together they have four children
and two grandchildren. Susan was
recognized as the Teacher of the
Year for the 2022-2023 school year
and HMSHS is fortunate to have her
on our team!

Senior Class Vice

President

Miss Hilliard 1985

ESE Department Chair

Miss Nassau County 1985

Miss Northeast FL Fair

Queen 1985

School Assessment

Coordinator


